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My name is Hugh Harrison and I am a candidate for the office 
of Treasurer with the Venice Neighborhood Council. I have 
lived in Venice for 36 years. I was elected treasurer of the VNC 
in August 2008. I have been honored to be part of the 
innovative and exciting work done by the VNC. These are 
challenging and uncertain economic times for the City of Los 
Angeles and the neighborhood councils. The financial and 
reporting systems are in transition. I believe that continuity in 
the office of treasurer will make that transition occur more 
smoothly and efficiently. 

 


